
Press Release regarding Hannah Solar LLC chapter 11 reorganization 
 
For immediate release 05/16/19: 
 

Hannah Solar, LLC announced today that it filed a Chapter 11 reorganization on May 15, 2019, in 

order to restructure certain financial obligations. 

Hannah Solar is a full-service, solar energy design / build firm, headquartered in Atlanta, Georgia, 

which provides solar energy engineering, products, installation and service from multiples offices 

throughout the Southeast.   

Hannah Solar is Georgia’s largest turn-key engineering, procurement and construction (EPC) solar 

firm.  

Hannah Solar’s projects have been utilized by a wide variety of commercial, industrial and 

agricultural clients, ranging from high-rise buildings to supplying energy in agricultural field settings.  Some 

of the notable projects completed by Hannah Solar include installation of solar panels at Mercedes Benz 

Stadium in Atlanta, Georgia, installation of solar panels at NCR Headquarters, installation of roof-mounted 

solar panels at IKEA in Memphis, TN, creation of a solar panel canopy on the Atlanta Beltline, installation 

of solar panels at Emory University, installation of solar panels at the Gulfport Naval Base, and scores of 

other projects. 

 Pete Marte, CEO of Hannah Solar, announced that Hannah Solar intends to reorganize and to 

continue operations for completion of its existing projects as well as fulfilling numerous new projects 

already in the pipeline.  Mr. Marte further stated, “We have worked in a very challenging industry to build 

a business that has transitioned many on a path to clean renewable energy.   The eleven years we have 

worked in this space have had many ups and downs and we are truly appreciative of all the partners we 

have worked with over the years and as we work through these tough times, we have been encouraged 

by the support from these partners who are looking to work with us as we move forward.”    

Hannah Solar is represented in its Chapter 11 restructuring by Garrett Nail and Michael Robl. 


